
Environmental and Biological Assessment of 
Portions of the Carmel River Watershed 

December 2004 
 
Acknowledgements  
 
The Monterey Peninsula Water Management District thanks Clive Sanders for his 
perseverance, attention to detail, and his great interest in balancing human needs with the 
preservation and enhancement of the natural resources of the Carmel River Watershed.  
MPWMD staff members who worked on this assessment included Beverly Chaney, 
Thomas Christensen, Dave Dettman, Cory Hamilton, Eric Sandoval, Paul Watters, and 
Jessica Wheeler.  Several others on staff, both past and present, made indirect 
contributions through their previous written work including Martin Canning, Greg James, 
and Nicole Nedeff.  MPWMD would also like to thank Ms. Dawn Reis of Ecological 
Studies for her timely review and input to this assessment. 
 
Contact Information 
 
Larry Hampson, Water Resources Engineer 
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 
P.O. Box 85 
Monterey, California 93942 
Ph. (831) 659-2543, FAX (831) 659-2598 
e-mail: larry@mpwmd.dst.ca.us 
 
or 
 
Clive Sanders, Administrator 
Carmel River Watershed Conservancy 
P.O. Box 223833 
Carmel, California  93922 
Ph. (831) 624-1064 
e-mail: crwc@redshift.com 
 
 
Funding for this project has been provided in full or in part through a contract with the State Water 
Resources Control Board (SWRCB) (agreement number 02-041-235-1) pursuant to the Costa-
Machado Water Act of 2000 (Proposition 13) and any amendments thereto for the implementation 
of California’s Non-point Sources Pollution Program. The contents of this document do not 
necessarily reflect the views and policies of the SWRCB, nor does mention of trade names or 
commercial products constitute endorsement or recommendation for use.  
 

mailto:larry@mpwmd.dst.ca.us
mailto:crwc@redshift.com

